
From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 111093

Received: 1/31/2017 10:45:25 AM

Message:
WEB ID: 111093 AT:01-31-2017 at 10:45 AM

Related Case Number:

TYPE: Comment

NAME: Mr. Jeffrey Hale

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes

MAILING ADDRESS:

11 shady lane
New paris , Ohio (OH) 45347
USA

PHONE INFORMATION:

Home: 9376891832
Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?)
Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: J.hale46@yahoo.com

INDUSTRY:Electric

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

Company: Dayton Power and Light
Name on account: Jeffrey Hale
Service address: 11 shady lane
Service phone: 9376891832
(no account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:

I am fed up with them raising rates while destroying local economy's. This in my opinion is a violation of the anti trust
laws. While we may be able to choose who we buy the power from we cannot choose our suppliers so we are held
hostage to these rate increases.
There is noting wrong with the power plants we currently have and no need to shut them
down and build new ones. If this is allowed then we as the consumer should be able to choose which electric company
we want as a supplier not just who bills us. This should
have been put up to public debate not just pushed through on the
down low to where we the consumers are getting screwed yet again. Keep the the Adam's County power plants open and
keep our rate reasonable that's what you are there for.
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